
Dear Channa, 
 
Please add my name to the list of those supporting the bill. 
 
I live in Portland and have 5 grandchildren in their formative years here in Oregon.  We all eat organic 
fruits and vegetables and meats and wild caught Oregon fish. 
 
Genetic drift from GMO crops is a reality and is a threat to my family's right to access of organic food. 
 
Thanks for the chance to add my opinion to the process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joe Walsh 
March 15, 2017 

 


